Commission and sent to Senator Goodman. Additionally, Mrs. Dukes stated there would be a meet
and greet for David DeSalvo, the director of the Valdosta-Lowndes

Conference Center being held at Georgia Beer on September 21st. Lastly, Mrs. Dukes stated there
will be a Stakeholders Comprehensive Plan meeting on September 28th beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the
Commission Chambers.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD
There were no citizens wishing to be heard.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Wisenbaker
second. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the regular session at 5:48 p.m.



